CEDAR ISLAND YACHT CLUB
Canada’s Most Southern Yacht Club

March 1, 2018

Mayor Nelson Santos The Town of Kingsville
Councillor Queen 2091 Division Road North
Councillor Coghill Kingsville, Ontario
Councillor Driedger N9Y 2Y9

Councillor Gaffan
Councillor Neufeld
Councillor Patterson

Dear Ladies and Gentlemen:

RE: Grant from Town of Kingsville to CIYC Youth Sail Program

On behalf of the Executive and Membership of the Cedar Island Yacht Club, | would like to express our
sincere thanks to the Town of Kingsville for the grant awarded us to launch our Youth Sailing Program.

The Town has shown not only great vision in support of Kingsville's youth, but your confidence in the
CIYC to partner with us in this great program, has allowed us to bring Youth Sailing to the Community
for 2018.

Your actions, in that the Town displays a sailboat on its logo, sits on the sailing shores of Lake Erie and
is looking to better the opportunities for its youth, shows the forward thinking that makes our Town
the best in Ontario.

Over the years, the Town and the CIYC have worked together on many projects. We sincerely hope we
may have the opportunity to expand our role in service of Kingsville in the coming years.

For the Executive and Membership of the CIYC, I remain:

o

Sincerely.

Paul Cairoli, Commodore
Chairman Youth Sailing Committee

Cc: Peggy Van Mierlo-West , C40 Kingsville

982 Heritage Rd., P.0. Box 214, Kingsville, ON Canada NSY 2ES
http://cedarislandyachtclub.ca
cedarislandyachtclub@gmail.com



